
HIGHLANDS WARD FORUM - 6.7.2017 

MINIUTES OF THE MEETING OF THE HIGHLANDS WARD 
FORUM HELD ON THURSDAY, 6TH JULY, 2017 

 
 

MEMBERS: Councillors Lee David-Sanders, Dogan Delman and Glynis Vince 
(Conservative Group Whip) 
 
 

 
1. NOTES OF HIGHLANDS AND TOWN WARD FORUM HELD ON 

THURSDAY 6 JULY 2017 @ 7.30PM, CIVIC CENTRE, ENFIELD  
 
 
Present Cllrs, Laban, Rye, Steven, Delman, Sanders, 14 members of the 
public 
 
Apologies Cllr Vince 
 
Cllr. Rye briefed the meeting on actions taken by Enfield Council to ensure 
residents in tower blocks and other Council accommodation were safe, 
following the fire at Grenfell Tower in the Royal Borough of Kensington & 
Chelsea 
 
There was no police report available due to police commitments elsewhere 
 
Questions from the floor included: 
 
Canonbury Road, overgrown garden, concern about the occupant (address 
provided) 
 
Changes to support for Disabled Adult Children (Cllr Rye requsted specific 
detail was provided to him outside of the meeting so he could pursue this) 
 
The report of a theft of a handbag at a place of worship 
 
Speed of traffic in Chase Side, Baker Street & Myddelton Avenue 
 
Need for traffic enforcement at the top of Ladysmith Road to allow good sight 
lines to access Southbury Road 
 
Speed of traffic on A10 
 
Meeting closed at 840pm 
 
 
 


